
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Read your favourite 
book with an adult. Tell 
an adult about your 
favourite part.

Read a book with an 
adult. Play ‘I Spy’ 
looking for the letters 
in the alphabet you 
know.

Look at just the 
pictures in a story (a 
picture walk) before 
reading it. Talk about 
what you think the 
story will be about.

Read a book with a 
stuffed animal. Draw a 
picture of the setting. 
(The setting is where 
the story takes place.)

Numeracy

Look around your home 
for objects that are 
squares and circles. 
Draw a picture of four 
objects you find. What 
is the difference 
between a square and a 
circle?

Jump as you count to 
10. Touch your toes as 
you count to 20. 

Print the numbers 0 to 
10 in your best printing. 
Remember to start your 
numbers at the top. 
Circle the number that 
shows your age.

Pour a small amount of 
cereal in a bowl. Count 
out 20 pieces. Put them 
back in the bowl and try 
counting out a teen 
number. Repeat.

Play

Play ‘I Spy’ with a 
family member. 

Play Simon Says with a 
family member.

Play ‘What Time Is It 
Mr. Wolf?’ with family 
members.

Build the tallest tower 
you can with household 
items or toys. How tall 
is it? Is it taller than 
you? It is shorter than 
someone at home?

Other 
Ideas

Help a family member 
with a chore.

Practice tying your 
shoes independently. 

Say out loud Nursery 
Rhymes like Humpty 
Dumpty, Little Miss 
Muffet, Jack and Jill 
etc. and look for the 
rhyming words.

Do a puzzle and draw a 
picture of the puzzle 
when it is finished.

Week One: March 30-April 2, 2020 Colour each box as you complete the activity.


